
 

Fellow rockhounds,  
 
As we are gearing up for Summer and field trips, 
that means there are only a few months left until 
this year’s NFMS Annual Show! The Marcus 
Whitman Gem and Mineral Society is excited to 
host this year’s festivities. We have rounded up the 
largest number of dealers we have ever hosted, set 
aside extra space for competitive cases and 

demonstrators, and secured a wonderful location for this year’s banquet. We do need some help 
from you, however! 
 
During the mid-year meeting, we handed out registration packets and information about the show. 
If you missed the meeting, those forms are also available on our website 
at: https://www.marcuswhitmangem.com/nfms-2025. You may also download the Competitive 
and Non-Competitive Display forms on our website.   

 
To aid us in our planning, we are asking that you fill out your registration forms ASAP. We 
understand that life can get away from us, especially in spring and summer, but we don’t want to 
miss you at the show! In particular, for the Friday LUNCHEON and Saturday night BANQUET, we are 
asking that you let us know by JUNE 15TH whether you are opting to join us. We hope that you do, 
as we will be offering catering for the Friday meeting, and be dining at the landmark Marcus 
Whitman Hotel on Saturday! 
 
Once you have filled out your registration, I would recommend securing yourself a place to stay, 
and you will be all set for September. We’ll be sending another message or two like this out, and 
you’ll be able to give yourself a pat on the back; a well deserved pat at that! 
 
Be seeing you soon, 
 
Sydnee Morehouse 

MWGMS Webmaster 

info@marcuswhitmangem.com 
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